Timothy Boscarino

From: Nick Sehy <nicksehy@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 1:35 PM
To: Timothy Boscarino

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Garage Photos

Hi Timothy,

Here are the pictures of the garage. The bottom of the window was not there, and there was no door.

As you can see the bottom of window was missing.

Here is what the garage looks like now:



Thanks,
Nick



